
Dear Lynne 

Petition P-05-872 Protect school funding or admit to the weakening of service 

provision 

The Petitions Committee considered the above petition for the first time at our 

meeting on 2 April. The petition received more than 5000 signatures, however 

Members noted that the Children, Young People and Education Committee’s 

inquiry into school funding is currently looking in detail at these issues. 

As a result we agreed to write to you to share details of the petition and that the 

Petitions Committee will keep a watching brief on this petition until after the 

inquiry has concluded. 

Further information on the petition, including the full text and the 

correspondence received to date, is available on the website at:  

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=24658 

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at 

SeneddPetitions@assembly.wales.  

Yours sincerely 

Janet Finch-Saunders AM 

Chair

Lynne Neagle AM 

Chair, Children, Young People and Education Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 

 18 April 2019 
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